
Eurika Durr/DC/USEPA/US

01/16/2008 1 1:59 AM
To "Grandview Realty" <GrandviewRealty@comcast.net>

cc Eurika Durr/DCiUSEPAJUS. David Heckler/DC/USEPA,/US.

bcc

Subject Re: Russell city enerqy center appeal

Hi Rob,

This is to inform you, just in case there was a failed or lack of communication on my part, that the
document that you emailed to me on January 2, 2008, was not considered "filed". The Board does not
consider a petition ior review to be 'Tiled" untilthe hard copy is actually received by mail. In your case
January 3, 2008, is the correct filing date. For more detailed information about the Board's filing
procedures, please refer to the Environmental Appeals Board Home Page at www.epa.gov/eab at the
NOTICE paragraph. lapologize if this has inconvenience you in any manner. lf you have any questions,
Dlease let me know.

Eurika Durr
Clerk of the Board
Environmental Appeals Board
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Phone: 202-233-0110
Faxj. 202-233-0121

Hello Rob,

The Board's letter is going out in this morning mail to the
requesting response to your petition for review. You will
you have any questions, please let me know.

Bay Area Air Quality Management District
receive a copy of the letter via first class mail.

Eurika Dun
Clerk of the Board
Environmental Appeals Board
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Phone: 202-233-0110
Fax: 202-233-0121

"Grandview Realty" <GrandviewRealty@comcast.net>

"Grandview Realty"
<GrandviewRealty@comcast
.net>

01/0712008 05:37 PM

To Eurika Durr/DC/USEPtuUS@EPA

Subtect Russell city energy centerappeal

Hi Eurika,



ljust want to confirm that you received my appeal and inquire about the next step.

Thank you for your understanding and patience with my ignorance.

Rob Simpson
51 0-909-1800
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